

Beacon Volunteer Ambulance Corps, Inc. P.O. Box 54, Beacon, New York 12508

PHONE: 831-4540

Dear Applicant,

Catherine S. (Kay) Partridge was a dedicated member of the Beacon Volunteer Ambulance Corps. Kay's enthusiasm and kindness touched everyone she came in contact with, co-workers and patients alike. In recognition of her contributions to the community, The Beacon Volunteer Ambulance Corps is proud to award the Catherine S. Partridge Memorial Scholarship to a graduating senior who has demonstrated commitment to the community as evidenced by their involvement with a Community Service organization(s). The process to apply for this award is to complete the attached application (please include your email address)

Applications are due back in the guidance office by the end of the day Friday May 19, 2023. This scholarship will be presented at the Awards Night in the High School Theater, pending more information.

Thank you for your interest in our 2023 Scholarship and congratulations on your accomplishments. For information on our organization and/or if you are interested in volunteering, please feel free to visit our website at BeaconVAC.org or send me an email at ATSENG@BeaconVAC.org.

Kind regards,

Antony Tseng

Assistant Chief and Junior Corps Advisor

Catherine S. Partridge Memorial Scholarship Application

Date of Application:	
Name:	
Phone:	
Address:	
Street	State Zip Code
School Attending:	
Major:	///
In the space provided below, briefly describe any community service you have worked and length of service. Please specify years, months, weeks, or days sheets if you need to and/or wish to list additional service projects:	
CORPS	
Community Service Reference:	
Name	Phone
List any High School Activities:	
ESI. 1959	
Personal References:	
Name	Phone
Name	Phone